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Dear family, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all this Sunday. Pastor Mike will be sharing the next message in 

our series, which will focus on sibling relationships. 

 

Last week, Andrew Love talked on deepening the husband/wife relationship with testimony from his own 

10 years of marriage and the principles that have gotten them to where they are today. Enjoy the 

recording below if you missed it. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

School of Love Series: How We Conquered 10 Years of Marriage 

 

THIS WEEK'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

On Tuesday, we held a intimate Seonghwa service for Trudy Harris. It was a beautiful sharing about her 

life from loved ones and family. We are grateful to everyone that came and shared. 

 

 
 

 
 

Thank you all for your support for our Ukrainian family. We are on the last leg of our prayer condition, 

which ends on Wednesday. In addition, we wanted to let you know that Sergii will be bringing his wife 

and daughter to the USA on Wednesday, when they will seek to claim asylum. Please pray that they can 

be accepted into the US as refugees when they arrive. 

 

 
 

We have a special opportunity to help a family that has reached out to our church. Due to an emergency 

relocation, this family is looking for a 3-week foster home for their dog "Flower." She is an old dog that 

likes to sleep most of the day and gets along well with cats. They need to find a home for her by Monday, 

and although this is very short notice, we hope to help them out by finding someone. From my 

understanding, if they can't find a home for her, they may have to have her put down. 

 



 

 

 
 

Kendra Stein has been trained as a family coach by Generation Healing. She will be offering a 4-session 

course this spring on "Finding the Key to Your Child's Heart". Please take a look at the flyer above for 

more information and on how to register. 

 

  
 

 
 

This past weekend, Pastor Mike attended the Subregion 5 FAMICON conference in LA. He had the 

opportunity to represent our community, share some testimonials about our young families, and receive 



 

 

good content as well. 

 

 
 

  
 

A big thank you to our team of volunteers for the ongoing renovation work across the street. Cabinets, 

countertops, and painting happened this week, with more coming soon. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 


